
 

 

May 9 2012  

                                                                                                                     
Dear Rosslanders: 

Subject: NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 

City of Rossland Contract 2012-01: Columbia Avenue Infrastructure Improvements 

 

As part of our capital infrastructure renewal program, the City of Rossland will be undertaking 

infrastructure improvements of the following streets in the downtown core: 

 

• Columbia Avenue from St. Paul Street to Spokane Street  

• Washington Street from Columbia Avenue to 1
st

 Ave 

 

The purpose of this letter is to notify you that construction works will be commencing within the 

next few days, weather permitting.  

 

The contractor has scheduled the proposed works during May 2012 to October 31, 2012.  The 

prime contractor performing these works will be COPCAN Contracting Ltd.   

 

We ask that for the duration of the construction, you do not park your vehicles in the designated 

work zones and obey the posted signs.  Every effort will be made to carry out the work with as 

little inconvenience as possible; however, vehicular access through the work zone may be 

temporarily interrupted by differing construction activities and phases. 

 

A local businesses and residential access management plan, staging areas and parking restrictions 

will be in effect.  We ask for your cooperation and patience in following the directions of traffic 

control personnel.  

 

The Contract Administrator for this project is ISL Engineering and Land Services Ltd. Should you 

require further information regarding this construction project, please contact their field 

supervisor Dave Swift at 250.512.1641 or visit our project website at 

http://www.rossland.ca/columbiawashington-construction-updates . 

 

May we take this opportunity to thank you in advance for your cooperation during the 

construction period. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Mayor Greg Granstrom  

Corporation of the City of Rossland 


